Dear UBC Friends,

The University and Hanseatic City of Greifswald / Germany (www.greifswald-tourismus.de)

is pleased to welcome all of you to the annual meeting of the UBC Commission on Tourism.
Please note following date in your schedule:

17 – 19 March 2011

Attached please find the current program of the meeting.

The mayor Mr Dr. König and the deputy mayor Mr Dembski of Greifswald invite you to the welcome dinner on the first evening to start with interesting conversations.
They are glad to show you some highlights of Greifswald in the afternoon of the 18 March. Furthermore they offer you a sightseeing tour on Saturday to get an impression of the wide, beautiful landscape and some historical places in the surroundings of Greifswald.
Shortly you will get the practical information as well as the registration form.

Please register your participation until

15 February 2011.
Thank you very much in advance.

